Subject: Current Strategic Plan and a new Strategic Framework - comments 

Slovakia

Based on the Decision IX/3 of the COP9 regarding current Strategic Plan (to 2010) and a new Strategic Framework of the Basel Convention Slovakia would like to present following opinions to both issues: 

Current Strategic Plan:

· An elaboration of the requested report should analyse individual activities from the view of initiatives and outcomes mentioned in the current Strategic Plan (to 2010) and identify successes and failures; it should also assess existing data and information regarding hazardous waste generation and transboundary movements and outline the development in this field; this all should mirror the status of Convention effectiveness;

· Separately realized projects should be evaluated in term of their comprehensiveness and also utilization by Parties; feedback of concerned countries should be helpful for evaluation of the projects;

· The financial coverage of BCRCs and existing Partnership Initiatives acting within the BC is unsolved in regard of the fact that the role of BCRCs and existing Partnership Initiatives acting within the BC is stressed many times. A development of stable financial mechanisms/tool should be a „hot task“ over the next period. 

New Strategic Framework:

· A report regarding evaluation of the Strategic Plan (to 2010) prepared by the Secretariat and comments of the Parties to this report should form a starting basis for preparation of the new Strategic Framework by Slovak opinion. 

· Also recommendations of the AHJW should be encompassed into the prepared Strategic Framework. 

Slovakia also supports EU comments resulted from the teleconference focused on Basel Convention Strategic Plan (20 January 2009). 
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